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BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 850 222-1201 Nancy H. Sims

Suite 400 Fax 850 222-8640 Director - Regulatory Relations
150 South Monroe Street
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March 30, 2000 o
oo
O
Mrs. Blanca Bayo

Director, Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Re: Docket No. 990950-TP Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for

approval of Interconnection, Unbundling, and Resale Agreement with the Other
Phone Company, Inc. d/b/a Access One Communications

Dear Blanca,

With this letter, BellSouth is withdrawing the agreement filed in Docket No.

990950-TP. A new negotiated agreement with The Other Phone Company, Inc.

d/b/a AccessOne Communications, Inc. was filed on March 21, 2000, under
Docket No. 000337-TP.

We appreciate your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please
give me a call.

Yo\?truly,
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EAG *-%c: Victor Cordiano

LEQ ~Lle—  Page Miller
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